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Legal Notice

The Town of Killingly is soliciting proposals for the development and/or operation of School Readiness Programs or contracted spaces for three and four year old children for early care and education in Killingly.  Proposals are being solicited pursuant to Sec. 10-16o. -10-16r and Sec. 10-16t. – 10-16u.  CGS and amendments under PA 99-230, the School Readiness and Child Day Care Grant Program.  Programs and services must meet local Council policies.

The Northeast Early Childhood Council is seeking proposals for programs or services under the state Quality Enhancement Grant Program, pursuant to CGS Sec. 17b-749c.


Programs and/or services are from July 1, 2019-June 30, 2020.


To obtain a copy of either Request for Proposal, please contact:
Emily Ross
Killingly Public Schools
22 Williamsville Road, Killingly, CT  06263

Proposals for programs must be received by mail or in person at the Killingly Public Schools Preschool no later than 12pm March 25, 2019
